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Memo

To: Plan Commission
Fr: Trevor Fuller

Re: DISCUSSION ON PLAN COMMISSION’S GOALS FOR 2015
Date: November 20, 2014

Attached is the Allouez Plan Commission 2013 Annual Report. The report highlights the
accomplishments for 2013, as well as identifies goals set for the Plan Commission for 2014.
While not everything on the goals list was able to be addressed, some additional items were
able to be accomplished that were not included, such as the approval of site plan review for the
Village View Apartments, CSM approvals, approval of an intergovernmental agreement on Le
Brun Street, progress on the DOT TAP grant, and others.

The Plan Commission is asked to identify goals for 2015. In previous discussions with the Plan
Commission and Village staff the following list has come up as some suggested items:
- Updating the zoning code;
- Expanding the Safe Routes to School — Bicycle and Pedestrian Plan to include the
rest of the Village;
- Working on the Riverside Drive Corridor Study;
- Updating the Village sign code within the zoning code;
- Working with the Historic Preservation Committee on creating historic districts
within the Village;
- Looking into the WEDC’s new Connect Communities program.

The Plan Commission is asked to review the suggestions, as well as identify any other goals for
2015. These goals will be included in the Allouez Plan Commission 2014 Annual Report.



